
Call to be your own advocate 
AORN National is petitioning OSHA to add language in support 
of removing surgical plume. Please support its effort in protecting 
all persons in the Operating Rooms from this hazard! Sign here, 


Scan the QR code to the left,


Or copy and paste the link: 

https://www.votervoice.net/AORN/Petitions/2422/Respond?
mkt_tok=NTQ1LUtDUC0xNjMAAAF_meU-
f5iY_n8MU71GUJabdxE53RL03Thzu3yRn8XOgYnrhx5nYSZhW
M_RxoHjEy6Qdb0i_zHbJxF4btBAJoCe5jiflJOq9dniM85aHle9hQ

https://www.votervoice.net/AORN/Petitions/2422/Respond?mkt_tok=NTQ1LUtDUC0xNjMAAAF_meU-f5iY_n8MU71GUJabdxE53RL03Thzu3yRn8XOgYnrhx5nYSZhWM_RxoHjEy6Qdb0i_zHbJxF4btBAJoCe5jiflJOq9dniM85aHle9hQ

